Subject: Planned Service Change to the 5 Train in Late July (Weeknights)

Dear Community Stakeholder:

Due to ADA accessibility improvements at the 149 ST — Grand Concourse station, 5 service between E 180 St
and Bowling Green is replaced by 2 4 trains and free shuttle buses beginning Monday, July 25 at 8:15

PM and continuing through Thursday, July 28 at 11:00 PM.

During this time:
5 service will run between Eastchester-Dyre Av and E 180 St
2 trains will make 5 stops between E 180 St and 149 St-Grand Concourse until 9:30 PM

4 trains will make 5 stops between 149 St-Grand Concourse and Bowling Green

After 9:30 PM, free shuttle buses will run between 3 Av-149 St and 149 St-Grand Concourse.

As always, please consult the MTA website or the MyMTA app for the latest service information, alternative service
options, and to access our trip planner. Customers may also sign up for email and text alerts by visiting
www. MyMTAAlerts.com and can call 511 for service-related information and customer service.

Feel free to reach out with any questions you may have.

Thank you,

Meagan

Meagan Molina

Assistant Director, Government & Community Relations
MTA New York City Transit

2 Broadway, New York, NY 10004

O: 646-252-5367 | C: 347-266-8137

@ Metropolitan Transportation Authority

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, may contain privileged and confidential information
and is intended for the use of the individual(s) or entity named on the e-mail. Unauthorized disclosure of this
message is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail and destroy this message and all copies thereof, including all attachments.
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